
December 2024
Dear valued customers,

Shinko Seiki Co., Ltd.

Discontinuation of production

Thank you very much for your continued support.

Regarding digital type Pirani vacuum gauge manufactured by Shinko Seiki, it has become 
impossible to continue production due to the discontinuation of production of the parts used.
Thus, we have made the decision to discontinue production of the item described below.

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your kind understanding.

【Digital Pirani vacuum gauge to be discontinued】
PG-DP2

【Parts support】
Pirani sensor (PG-85), measurement cord are continuously supplied.

【Calibration / Repair support】
   Calibration / Repair support are continuously supplied.

*Excluding cases where parts of the main body need to be replaced.


